Message to parents re transport to and from school
From September we hope that all of our pupils will either walk/cycle to school or use public transport. Those who have to be brought in by car, should drive in through the Clifton Gardens entrance, park in one of the turning circle bays to drop their daughter off and then drive out.
Pedestrians can enter the site via Clifton Gardens, Sutton Court Road or via the Highfield gate which will be open from 8.00 – 8.35 am in the morning and from 3.20 – 3.45pm in the afternoon (2.15 – 2.40pm on Tuesdays). Due to on-going health and safety concerns, the Pole Hill entrance will remain closed to both vehicles and pedestrians.
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